## NASCONA Web Servant Report - December 7, 2014

Good Afternoon everyone, hope everyone is having a great day. Our website is doing great as usual. I had to update a lot of the links on our site as NAWS has changed our world site around. I am no longer able to have links to any of our books on line. This includes our service manuals. All of the IP's, pamphlets, and service bulletins are still on line.

I really need for everyone to check their group's pages to make sure everything is correct. When you make a change in your group's time, meeting day, or location please email me when you email Bob S. about the changes. My email is <a href="mailto:bob@briefcasebob.com">bob@briefcasebob.com</a>

I know that there are functions happening this time of the year. There is a link to the TBRCA for February in San Antonio on our home page. I need the fliers emailed to me so I can post them on our Web Site. If I can find a father sitter I will attend this next ASC.

ILS,

Bob T.